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Someone told me that in any group 10% of the members do 90% of  the work. 

That does not apply to Cherokee Rose Quilt Guild.  I am amazed at how people step up 

and take on projects. 

 

When we didn’t have a Ways and Means Chairperson, someone on the board suggested 

that pairs of board members take a month and come up with something to raffle.   20 

people promptly volunteered.  Linda Jones and Annie Kellum raised over $120  on their 

raffle basket for Feb !!  Brenda Senn raised Over $60 on her ironing board raffle in just one 

night ! 

Lots of members do things for the guild and don’t ask to be reimbursed. 

 

We have 67 members.   At the Feb night meeting 36 people voted to move our meetings 

from the Downtown Conference Center to the Hunter Park Community Center.  The rent 

is the same:  $40/meeting and there is storage space for our 4 trunks.   There are 100 

parking spaces, so we should not be plagued with parking shortage which seems to have 

happened at every  meeting downtown.  Since more than half of the members voted to 

move, we don’t have to vote at the day meeting. 

 

So starting in March, we will be meeting at Hunter Park, room #208.         

Go in the front door of the new building, turn right, last door on the right. 

 

Directions:   From Hwy 92, turn right on Broad St (hwy 78) go about 1.5 miles west, turn 

left on Gurley Rd; 

Don’t take the first Hunter Park exit  on the left – that area is still under construction.  Go 

to the 2nd left – sign says HUNTER PARK COMMUNITY CENTER. 

 

From I-20, take exit  34 and go North on HWY 5.  Go thru red lights at the exit ramp, at 

the Wal-Mart turn, and at Rose Ave.   About a mile from the exit, turn right onto Gurley 

Rd.  There is a small sign that says Hunter Park.  Take the 2nd right – sign says HUNTER 

PARK COMMUNITY CENTER. 

See you there.  You’ll be pleased with the  facility – nearby bathroom has 5 stalls !!!  

                               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Submit March newsletter 
information by March 26 to Joany   

crqguild@gmail.com 

    The next 

QTYW 

30 April 

2011 
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Standing Committees 
 
Historian 
   Charlie Phaneuf 
 
Hospitality, Day 
   Charlie Phaneuf 
   Rachel Phaneuf 
 
Hospitality, Night 
   Charlene Shanks (C) 
   Pat Oliver 
 
Librarian 
   Jennie Hollis (D) 
   Rita Lee (N) 
 
Membership 
   Albertha Brown 
   Sandy Capazzi,  
   Cathy Hanrahan,  
   Diane Johnson,      
   Connnie Tallant   
   Geralynn West 
 
Newsletter 
   Joany Orsi 
 
Programs 
   Emma Parker (C) 
   Phyllis Carpenter 
   Linda Herren 
   Doreen Thornton 
 
Publicity 
   Linda Jones 
   
Telephone, Day 
   Annie Kellum 
 
Telephone, Night 
   Annie Kellum 
 
Ways and Means 
   Brenda Senn  
   Vickie Hecht  
 
Sunshine 
  Jane Wilding 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHEROKEE ROSE QUILTERS GUILD 
Minutes of the February Day Meeting, February 10, 2011 

Submitted By Phyllis Carpenter, Day Secretary 
 
The meeting was called to order by Dori Holt.  
Corrections to the January minutes are as follows: (I cannot find the errors) 
February birthdays were recognized.  
There was discussion about moving to Hunter Park, Room 208.  This will be brought to a 
vote at a later meeting. 
 
Committee reports: 
Membership: Members present- 36,  Visitors- Libby Armstrong, Carol Bowman, Susan 
Yates. Fat Quarters:  Diane Johnson. Door Prizes:  Mary Graham, Connie Talent, Jane 
Wilding, Carol Bowman  
 
Historian/Photographer: If you find an article be sure to give it to Charlie.  Requested 
pictures of our museum quilt taken at the capital. 
 
Hospitality: 10 people provided snacks 
 
Librarian: 2 lists have been made and will be put together and posted on the website. 
 
Newsletter/Website: Reports need to be turned in by the 25th.                                                   
Note the new email for articles to be sent to:  CRQGUILD@GMAIL.COM 
 
Programs:  Feb 24th is Joyce Maxwell about organizing, Mar 10th  is Linda Heron – 
working with wool, March 16th is workshop sponsored by the GA quilt council with Karen 
Combs there is a $45 charge.  Reservations with your check can be given to Robin Meyer, 
March 24th is Robin Meyer showing embellishing pins with yarns, beads etc. 
 
Publicity: Quilts have been changed at the hospital. More publicity is being delayed until 
the decision is made about moving to Hunter Park 
 
Telephone:   Annie called all on her list 
 
Ways & means: Raffle of present item will be drawn at the February evening meeting. 
 
Beekeeper: Feb bee will be held at Jenny Hollis’s home on Thurs. Feb 17th, valentine 
brunch and table topper demo. 
 
Community service: We will be doing quilts for 4 to 5 year olds at Head Start.  We are to 
do 25, but they do have 141.  The size should be 36x45 with poly batting.  These are due the 
end of August.  
 
Quilt ‘til you wilt:  First will be on April 30th place to be announced.  
 
Golden Scissors:  Dawn Feist  296” machine quilted, Phyllis Carpenter 368” machine 
quilted, Pins- Doreen Bickford  176”  machine quilted 
 
Following an extended break Albertha Brown presented her Tote and many  
proceeded to make one.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, Phyllis Carpenter, Day Secretary 

 

 
 

Carol Bowman 

mailto:crqguild@gmail.com
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Day Show and Tell  
Please see the website for larger photos 

 
 

Phyllis Carpenter 

Dorene Bickford 

Phyllis Carpenter 

Broach Winsley 

Broach Winsley 

Robin Meyer 

Robin Meyer 

Broach Winsley 

Terry Tinsley 

Terry Tinsley 

Dawn Feist 
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Ad Hoc Committees 
 
Bee Keeper 
    Sandra Wilson 
 
Challenge Quilt 
    Patti Howell (C) 
    Terry Tinsley 
 
Christmas Party 
    Jorie Smetana (C) 
    Ann Marie Mangiosi 

 
Community Service 
     Bev Mahle 
     Jane Wilding 
 
GQC Liaison 
     Susan Fisher 
 
Golden Scissors, Day 

     Jane Wilding (C) 
 
Golden Scissors, Night 

    Jane Wilding (C) 
  
Photographer, Day 
     Charles Phaneuf 
 
Photographer, 
Night 
     Charles Phaneuf 
 
Quilt ‘Til U Wilt 
     Phyl Schiwal (C) 
     Jane Wilding 
  
Webmaster  
     Joany Orsi 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CHEROKEE ROSE QUILTERS GUILD 
Minutes of the February Night Meeting, February 24, 2011 

Submitted By Jeanne Andersen, Night Secretary 
 

Treasurer’s Report  -$ 
  
Programs- Tonight will be Joyce Maxwell on organizing our quilt area. 
March 10- Linda Herron will demonstrate working with wool. Bring scissors for this 
project and check newsletter for details. 
March 24- Robin Meyer will be our teacher. Check the newsletter/website for more details 
March 16 –There is still room in the workshop with Karen Combs. $45. Optical Illusions. 
  
Quilt til you wilt- The next one is April 30. If you are entering the East Cobb quilt show 
you will have an  opportunity to get a picture of your quilt made today. There will also be 
a demonstration of  attaching a sleeve. Otherwise come prepared to sew, sew, sew—and 
visit and quilt. 
  
Community Service- We committed to make 25 quilts for Headstart.  It would be great if 
we could get 141 !! Just a simple block, with polyester batting for ease of repeated washing. 
Check newsletter/website for more details. 
  
Hospitality- Sign up for food for the next meeting. For day hospitality, bring something 
“spring” –green, or makes you think of spring. 
  
Bee- They had a great time at Jenny’s and next time it will be at Irene’s- March 17 (St 
Patrick’s Day) 
  
Publicity- There was a picture of Patty and our quilt for the museum in the  Sentinel.  
  
Telephone- All were called.  
  
Historian-  Pictures were sent for the day meeting so watch for the email. The newspaper 
picture mentioned above  was retained for our history book. 
  
Membership- 35 members present, 2 visitors ; Mary________, and Alta Berry. And there 
is one new member, Vickie Pruitt. 
  
Ways and means-  Winners for the drawing were, Phyllis Carpenter, Susan savage, and 
Ann Groves. Winner for the fat quarters- Vickie Hecht. 
  
Library- No  report. 
  
President- There has been a new location checked out for our meetings. This would be 
Hunter Park’s new building . There is adequate parking with lights, and availability to 
kitchen arrangements, and electrical outlets. A vote was taken with 36 voting for moving 
there, beginning with  the March day meeting. Directions to this park will be in the 
newsletter.  
 
Taste of Douglasville has contacted us about having a booth on May 15.  There would be 
a cost of $75 for the booth and $10 for the tent.. Do we want to do this.  Vote was taken, 
and it was declined. 
  
                                                                                                                                  Continued on next page… 
 

 

Irene Gardner 
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Minutes of the February Night Meeting, February 24, 2011(Continued) 
By-laws Committee-  Emma Parker, Jenny Hollis, and Charlie Phaneuf. Specifically they are charged to check 
into Article 9, #3. which deals with children as members and attendance. Please read  for yourself. We were 
asked what our feelings were from three points.  1. Leave it as is.  2.  Set an age limit. 3.  No children.   A vote  was 
taken to narrow down the research:   17 for leaving  it as is,   14 for no children , and zero votes for children above 
a certain age. There was a lot of discussion about safety, about passing along our passion, and about possibly 
having a sort of Jr. Guild. Not an easy decision for everyone 
 
 
Challenge  Quilt- These will be presented at the September night meeting.                                                                   
Prizes will be awarded .  Check further in the newsletter/website for more details.   

1. It must use only red and white or only navy and cream 
2. It must be no less than 48 “ around the perimeter and no more than 144”. 
3.  It must have a nine patch in the design 

  
Golden Scissors- There were 3 pins and 2 scissors presented. Check the pictures .  
They were great.!! 
 
 

Evening Show and Tell 
Please see the website for larger photos 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vickie Hecht 

Sandra Wilson 

Sandra Wilson 

Sandra Wilson 
Irene Gardner 

Broach Winsley 

Broach Winsley 

Gail Ford 
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                                             March and April Programs 
 
March 10, 2011 Bring a small pair of scissors if you plan to participate 
 Working with Wool with Linda Herren:  Linda will talk about and demonstrate the handling and use of wool. 
We'll break for lunch and come back for hands on. We will supply a kit with everything needed to do a small 
project, taking one to two hours.. Let me know if you have any questions.  
  
March 24, 2011 

 
 “Quilties” with Robin Meyer will show us how to make small pins.                       
She will provide all necessary supplies.                                                                                       
Just show up and have fun.                                                                                                         
You will need to bring hand sewing supplies (needles, neutral thread, thimble, 
scissors)  
 
 

 
April 14, 2011-  Janet O'Brien -- Needles & Threads 
 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Treasurer’s Report 
 
                           Beginning Balance ............................................................................................. $3947.77 
 
   Disbursements 
    Joyce Trew/Business cards ...................................................................... (69.00) 
    Outside the Line Designs ...................................................................... (107.66) 
    Emma Parker/speaker gift cards ............................................................ (50.00) 
    Joyce Maxwell/organizing prog. ............................................................ (150.00) 
    Sandy Capazzi/2010 newsletter ............................................................... (46.16) 
     
   Deposits 
    Membership ............................................................................................. 489.00 
    Name Tags ..................................................................................................... 8.51 
    January Night Raffle ................................................................................... 72.00 
    February Day and Night Raffle ................................................................. 135.00 
     
     
                           Ending Balance----------------------------------------------------------------------------$4229.46 
 
 
         Don’t forget you can download and print a Check Request Form from the    
                                   Treasurer Tina Corbit, she has them 30 minutes before each meeting or download it  
          from the website. 
              This way you can fill it out before the meeting. 
            You can download it from the “Member Forms” link on the website. 
 
 

 
 

http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com/memberforms.html
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                       Featured Member – Ann Groves 
 
How long have you been quilting?  I have been quilting now for about 28 years 
 
Who taught you how to quilt?  Jessie Quick got me started quilting when I                                                                        
started dating her son. 
 
What are your favorite quilting techniques?  I like the piecing more than                                                                  
anything else - I enjoy making eight point stars and Cathedral windows. I like to hand quilt - it is stress relief for 
me. 
 
What are your favorite colors to work with? I like all colors but enjoy using greens and blues more than 
anything else. 
 
What are your favorite fabrics to work with? My favorite fabric is cotton and corduroy. 
 
What is your favorite quilt shop?  I really don't have a favorite shop but do enjoy the Red Hen. 
 
If you sew by machine, what kind(s)do you use?  I have a Brother machine and I just got a Viking quilting 
machine from Jessie and will be trying my hand at machine quilting. 
 
What inspires you to make a particular quilt?  If I'm making a quilt for someone its usually what they want 
but I enjoy making one I have seen in a magazine but use the colors I like. 
 
What is your favorite quilting book or pattern? Favorite pattern would have to be an eight point star. 
 
On average, how many quilts do you make in a year?  One average I make and finish around 8 - 9 quilts   
 
Do you quilt your own quilts or do you send them out? I quilt my own by hand unless I can sweet talk Jessie 
into quilting one for me if there is a reason to hurry. 
 
What quilt-related item(s) are you working on right now?  Right now I am working on an eight point star 
rag quilt, I am hand quilting a quilt for my church for a raffle and of course my never ending cathedral window 
that I carry with me. 

 
What other hobbies do you have?  My other hobbies are cooking and reading and watching my little girl grow 
up. (way to fast) 
 
Are you on any committees with the CRQG? At this time I am not on any committees. 
 
Feel free to tell us more about yourself and your family.  My husband and I have been married for 28 
wonderful years, we have a 7 year old daughter (Sarah) who is also learning how to quilt, as well as cook and do 
all the things that interest her parents.  I am an office manager for a building company in Atlanta - I have 3 
bosses and take care of 18 different companies  so the quilting really is my stress relief.   We moved to Georgia in 
1987 from Anchorage Alaska and really enjoy the people and the climate here. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE BE KIND!! 
Please be sure to fill out the Golden Scissors and Treasurer forms BEFORE the meeting? 
You can also download the forms from the Member Forms page on the website at this link  

http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com/memberforms.html 

http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com/memberforms.html
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Upcoming Event 
American Legacy Quilt Show, Pieces of Your Life 

April 8 - 10, 2011 
UGA Tifton Campus Conference Center 
Tifton, GA 
Two one day classes taught by Deb Tucker will be available. 
 
This is a juried show with prizes and they are accepting quilts and vendors until March 11.  If you would 
like additional information contact 229-386-0216 or www.amlegacyquilts.com.  Emma Parker has 
registration forms. 

 

Bee News-  
We had another great time at our 
February bee at the home of Jennie Hollis. 

There were 12 of us there. Jennie was a very gracious 
hostess and we enjoyed some wonderful food and 
fellowship. Denise had another one of her gadgets that 
we all decided we needed. You should have been there 
to see what it was!  
   Our next bee will be Thursday, March 17th, at 9:30 
am at the home of Irene Gardner. There will be a 
bee on the mail box. Irene always spoils us when we’re 
at her house. We’re planning to enjoy show and tell by 
Irene this month. She will be serving lunch. 
Be sure to call Irene (770.949.7216) or email 
(i.gardner@comcast.net) her to let her know you 
will be there. 
Here is the blog site for those who asked about 
Irene’s  butterfly pattern.  
http://beeinmybonnetco.blogspot.com/ 
 
If you have any questions about the bees, please call 
me at 770.439.5154 or email me at 
sandra7779@comcast.net. Everyone is welcome! 
Sandra Wilson, Beekeeper 
 

Day Hospitality 
We want to thank each one that brought 

food/goodies/chocolate to our February Day meeting.  
IT WAS DELICIOUS!! 
By now you have probably seen our “Hospitality Honor 
Roll” sign in board.  Several of you are so faithful in 
supplying the needs of the many,  and we think you 
should be honored -- therefore, please make sure to 
sign in when you bring goodies to be enjoyed by 
everyone. 
So the next time you see the following people, make 
sure to say “thanks for the snacks”. 
Lorene Brooks, Diane Johnson, Kathy Eck,  
Dorene Bickford, Charlene Shanks,  Albertha Brown 
Emma Parker,  Annie Kellum.  Phyl Schiwal and Broach 
Winsley have done it 2 months in a row 
 
So . . .what to bring next month -- We truly believe 
that Spring is on its way!!  Let bring goodies that 
remind us of Spring and all the glorious colors.  Spring 
brings every shade of green (veggies) along with 
yellows (eggs to cheese) and lovely pastel shades of 
pink and lavender (cookies to cupcakes).  THINK 
SPRING AND . . . LET’S CELEBRATE AND EAT!!! 

Golden Scissors/Pins Day 
               Scissors, (all were machine quilted) 
Phyllis Carpenter……..368"             
Dawn Feist……………….296"             
Pins 
Doreen Bickford……….176"   
Miscellaneous: 
Robin Meyers showed her "Pineapple Lone Star" quilt:  
A large flannel quilt. 
Ann Marie Mangiosi brought 18” doll clothes 
 Terry Tim a table runner, a star throw, and a large star 
quilt which she had made "a long time ago."   
 Carol Bowman, a Visitor, showed the pocketbook she 
had made. 
 

 
Golden Scissors/Pins Night 

Scissors: 
Sandra Wilson- "1930s Scrappy Wall Hanging"  312" 
Sandra Wilson- "Christmas Packages"   308" 
Pins: 
Irene Gardner-  "Primitive Butterflies"  178" 
Irene Gardner-   "All Dressed Up"  186" 
Vickie Hecht - "Hearts and Flowers for Anslee" 160" 
Miscellaneous:  
Sandra Wilson and Gail Ford. Both ladies showed the 
large tote bags they had made following Albertha's 
instructions 

 

mailto:sandra7779@comcast.net
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Karen Coombs Workshop 
 
Registration for all workshops is open, (although membership in the Georgia Quilt Council is recommended) 
on a first come, first served basis.  
Ten spaces are set aside for Cherokee Rose, because we are the host guild.   
Class size is limited to 20 students per class.  
 
Be sure to include your check with your registration form; you will not have a space reserved until payment is 
received.   
 
You will be sent a supply list as acknowledgement of your registration. Each 
workshop is suitable for quilters of all skill levels. Registration fee includes the  
project pattern.  Registration deadline is March 8, 2011.  
 

 
 
Patchwork Illusions -Wednesday, March 16, 2011, 10 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
Douglasville Conference Center, 6701 Church Street, Douglasville, GA 30135 
 
Visual depth has fascinated artists for centuries. Karen has developed a quick and easy rotary technique that 
allows you to make quilts with a 3-D look. In the class, you will learn how to create quilts shown in Gallery 3 on 
the web site. Frankly, this is Karen's favorite class because it is so easy to create truly amazing quilts of illusion.  
Let Karen share her secrets, so you may become a master of illusions!  www.karencombs.com  
 
Karen will also teach this same workshop the next day in Cartersville and on Friday, she will teach “Christmas 
Cube” in Cumming.  For more information on these workshops, visit the Georgia Quilt Council website at 
www.georgiaquiltcouncil.com. 
 
 
*************************************** (Cut here) ************************************** 
 
NAME ______________________________________________________________________________  
 
ADDRESS___________________________________________________________________________  
 
TELEPHONE __________________________ E-MAIL _______________________________________  
 
COST: $45.00 (Make check payable to Georgia Quilt Council) INCLUDES PROJECT PATTERN  
 

Send with Registration Fee to: Robin Meyer,  P.O. Box 977, Mableton, GA 30126 
Phone 770-948-5394, robinmeyerga@yahoo.com 

 
 

Community Service Contest!! 
 
So how many community service project quilts have you managed to make already? Would you believe I have 
already had one turned in! Ann Marie Mangiosi turned in a bright and cuddly quilt so we are off to a great start. I 
have used orphan blocks for one top, a charm pack for another, and have several more planned. Since they are 
small size they go together quickly which means we can make ALOT of them, correct?  
 
A dear friend of mine gave me a great idea of how to bribe you. Did I mention I can be shameless? The idea is for 
you to make the CSP quilts - after you have made 2 quilts you can then enter your name 1 time for each 
additional  quilt you make. What are you entering your name for? I’m glad you asked! I am putting together a 
basket of goodies -quilting goodies, of course - for you to win! Remember, I travel all over the country and visit 
quilt shops and will continue to pick up items along the way until August. Imagine winning a basket filled with 
goodies from different places just for a little effort? Come to think of it that basket may turn into a bucket or a 
tub or a ….   

 

http://www.karencombs.com/
http://www.georgiaquiltcouncil.com/
mailto:robinmeyerga@yahoo.com
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Fat Quarter Winners 

Day- Diane Johnson 
Eve- fat quarter winner:  Vickie Pruitt 
  

---------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Door Prize Winners 

Day-Carol Bowman, Mary Graham, Connie Tallant and 
Jane Wilding 
Eve- Phyllis Carpenter, Ann Groves, Susan Savage 
 
 

---------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

Publicity News 
The Douglas Sentinel had a photo and information on 
our donation quilt being displayed at the state capital. 
The story was in the Wednesday, Feb. 23rd, edition.  
A new daily digital Douglas County newspaper is 
available at http://douglasville.patch.com/  our guild 
meetings will be announced in the event calendar. 
Now that we are moving our meeting to the Hunter 
Park Facility, I will work on notifying all of the local 
publications of the change. 
 

---------------------------------------------------- 

Challenge Quilt 
 

Two Color Quilt Challenge 
1. Must use Red/White or Navy/Off White for 

colors.  Can be either not both or mixed. 
2. Must be not less than 12" square and not more 

than 36" square.  Can be 144" total perimeter if 
you want to make it rectangular or round.  Not 
less than 48" total perimeter. 

3. Must have a nine-patch block somewhere on 
quilt.  Remember there are many different 
kinds of 9-patches, such as shoo-fly, monkey 
wrench, etc.  Also many 9-patches together 
form a checkerboard.  The entire quilt could be 
a 9-patch.  

 For more info contact Patti Howell and Terry Tinsley 

---------------------------------------------------- 

March Fat Quarter Lottery is: 

“Blue ” 
100% cotton fabric is the same for both Day and 
Night meetings.  Each fat quarter you bring equals 
one lottery ticket. 
 

 

March Birthdays 
 
March 2 ............................................................. Rita Lee 
March 5 ......................................................... Bev Mahle 
March 8 ...................................................... Susan Fisher 
March 16 ......................................................... Gail Ford 
March 17 ................................................ Sandra Capazzi 
March 17 ......................................................... Rita Perez 
March 25 .................................................. Annie Kellum 
March 25 ................................................ Diane Johnson 
 

------------------------------------------------------- 

Library News 

The Library Committee has a hand written master list.  
They are going to combine the  lists and put a master 
list together for the newsletter/website. 

------------------------------------------------------- 

Community Service  
We will be doing small (lap size) quilts for the Head 
Start program of Douglas Co.  This program helps 
prepare 4 and 5 yr olds for kindergarten and they are 
eligible for the program in two ways.  
We will commit to 25 quilts for Head Start.  
For more information please see the website. 

 
------------------------------------------------------- 

Sunshine News 
No information sent at time of this newsletter 
 

------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Ways and Means 
Linda Jones and Annie Kellum raised $135, on the 
February raffle of the quilter's tools basket of 
goodies. 

------------------------------------------------------- 
Georgia Quilt Council 

 
Don’t forget to renew your membership or join the 
Georgia Quilt Council by February 12th to be included 
in the new Membership Directory.  
 
It’s also time to register for the 2011 Spring 
Convention, “Sail Into Quilting” to be held on 
Saturday, March 19 in Cumming.  
 
Featured will be quilter, author, teacher and fabric 
designer Karen Combs. Forms for membership and 
convention registration can be found at 
http://www.georgiaquiltcouncil.com. 

 

http://douglasville.patch.com/
http://www.georgiaquiltcouncil.com/


March 2011                                                                   Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild                                                                             Page 11 

Membership 

Day 
Members Present 37 
Visitors 2 

 
 
New Members: Libby Armstrong and Marie Bryant 
 

New Member Information: 
Libby Armstrong 
3456 Scenic Drive,  
Winston, GA 30187 
Email:  msa1022@bellsouth.net 
Phone:  770.942.7403  
Cell:   770.265.9786 
Birthday:  10/22 
 

Marie Bryant (Photo not available) 
7452 Traditions Ct.,  
Winston, GA 30187 
Email:  mbryant@bellsouth.net 
Phone:  770.949.6313,  
Cell:  770.356.8154 
Birthday:  5/12 

Eve 
Members present: 35 (we now have a total of 67 
members) 
Visitors: 2 (Mary Weigle, Alta Berry) 
New member: 1 (Vickie Pruitt) 
 
New Member Information: 

 
Vickie Pruitt 
6785 Selman Drive, Apt E6 
Douglasville, GA 30134 
Phone: 770.577.1076 
Cell: 678.650.9351 
Email:  vlp-gapeach@hotmail.com 
Birthday: November 1 
 

 
Pick up your membership cards at the 
membership sign-in table; if your card isn’t there, 
sign the list that will be  provided 
 
 

Hospital Quilts 

 
Joyce 

 
Sandy 
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March 2011 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

 

 1 2 
 

3 
 

4 5 

 

6 

 

7 

 

8 

 

9 

Ash Wednesday 

10 
Day Meeting 
9:30 am 

11 

 

12 
 

13 

Daylight Saving 
Time Begins 

14 

 

15 

 

16 

 

17 Quilting 
Bee 9:30-1:00 
Irene Gardners 
 
St Patrick’s Day 

18 

 

19Passover 

National Quilting 
Day!! 

20                                                        
Spring 
Begins 

 

21 

 

22 

 

23 

 

24 
Eve. Meeting 
7pm-9pm 

25   
Newsletter 
articles for April 
due to Joany 

26 

27 28 29 
 

30 31   

 

April 2011 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

 

 1 April Fool's 
Day 

2 3 
 

1 2 

 

3 

 

4 

 

5 

 

6 

 

7 Day Meeting 
9:30 am 
 
No Housework 
Day!! 

8 

 

9 
 

10 

 

11 

 

12 

 

13 

 

14 Quilting 
Bee 9:30-1:00 
 
 

 

15 

Tax Day 

16 
 

17 

 

18 

 

19 

 

20 

 

21 
Eve. Meeting 
7pm-9pm 

22 Good 
Friday 

 

23 

24 
Easter 

 

31 

25  
Newsletter 
articles due to 
Joany 

26 
 

27 28 29 30 

 


